
Drafted 09/08/2022 by Aaron Read, Chief Engineer, Rhode Island Public Radio, Inc 

In relation to Permit File Number: BP-20210624AAB, change to ND2-U Class D operation. 

a. Permittee has installed a Type-Accepted Nautel P400 transmitter. 

a. As this permit was granted October 26, 2021 and is valid for 36 months, we are 
meeting this requirement. 

a. Licensee pledges to do so.  There is an existing 8ft chain-link fence surrounding 
the base of the tower and ATU cabinet, kept padlocked at all times.  RF Warning 
signs are posted on the fencing, and RF Danger signs on the tower itself. 

a. The three no-longer-active towers have been felled and disassembled. 

a. There have been no changes to the existing ground system for WPVD�s previous 
10kW-DA2 facility, which met the requirements above.  The same system is 
being used for the new facility, we are merely using only one of the existing 
towers. 
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